
October 23, 2018 

Editorial Board 
World Journal of Cardiology 
 
Dear Editor, 

This letter is to certify that manuscript # 41753 by Wiernek et al has been extensively and carefully 

revised according to English language by native English speaker and one of the co-author, Dr. Gustafson. 

Dr. Gustafson is not only a native English speaker, he also graduated from Yale University with a degree 

of English Literacy and Philosophy before his Columbia University medical degree. Dr. Gustafson has 

carefully read and edited the manuscript, with focus on English language as well cardiology.  

Thanks you for consideration! Please feel free to contact me if you need further information.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Xuming Dai MD, PhD, FACC, FSCAI 
Interventional Cardiology 
New York Presbyterian Medical Group – Queens 
56-45 Main Street, Flushing, NY 11355 


